
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 May 2007 

7. GOOD NEWS STORIES 
 
 The Chairperson congratulated staff on the success of “Dancing Under the Stars” and the outdoor 

movie in Nunweek Park. 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


